
IS A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND

STRUGGLING WITH ADDICTION?

PILLARS of Monroe County is a support group for
anyone who loves someone with addiction to
alcohol or drugs or has lost someone due to

addiction. We see you and know you are struggling
too.  Come to listen, share and belong. 

MEETS EVERY TUESDAY FROM 7 TO 8PM
AT HSS STARTING 5/11/2021

For more information: 618-939-4444 or hss@hss1.org

PILLARS of Monroe County is brought to you in Memory of Jason Luhr 

HSS OFFERS A SUPPORT GROUP FOR THOSE
THAT LOVE SOMEONE WITH ADDICTION




